Reminder

Most Urgent
From

Director Higher Education,
Haryana, Panchkula.

To
All Principals in Govt. Colleges

Memo No. KW 4/36-2010 CI (5)
Dated Panchkula;- 29.08.2017

Subject:- Information regarding Extension Lecturers.

You are requested to inform as how many extension lecturers are
relieved in the subject of Commerce and Sanskrit due to joining of newly

appointed Assistant Professors in these subjects. This information may be

send to email address hechry1college@gmail.com immediately.
This information may be sent today before 5.00 PM positively.
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